
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that in the event of heavy snow 

it very likely that pre school would be closed. This is not a 

decision that pre-school has taken lightly, we have thought 

about the safety of the children and parents getting to 

pre-school and also the safety of the staff who travel in to 

pre-school, all of the current staff do not live locally. 

In the event of heavy snow, I will send out a text that 

morning around 8am.  

 

If the snow fall is light and the roads are clear and buses 

are running then you presume that pre-school is open, I will 

send out a text to you all to confirm again around 8am. 

If we have heavy snow fall during the pre-school session, 

we may ask you to collect your children early, this will allow 

the children and staff to get home safely. 

 

Stella   
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